From: Tsatsoulis, Vasilios

Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2006 6:41 PM
To: Mazzoni, John

Subject: Recommendation

John,

I would recommend we have two enrollments agreements for H.S students so that it is not a piss off factor having to
tell them that tuition is increasing just after they started.

Bill
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